
6th November 2023 

 

Dear Year 11 Class of 2023, 

I hope that this year has been a positive one so far, and you are enjoying your studies in your 
new courses. The GCSE examination certificates have now arrived and are ready to be given out 
to those who were awarded grades in Summer 2023.  
  
If you would like to collect your certificates in person, then you are able to do so on Thursday 
16th November 2023 in the B Block hall and can arrive any time between 4.00pm and 6.00pm. 
This will be an informal gathering giving you the opportunity to stay for as long or as little as 
you would like and to catch up with some of the other members of your old year group while 
enjoying some light refreshments.  
 
If you are unable to collect your certificates in person, then we will arrange for them to be 
posted to you before the Christmas break. If you have changed address since attending St. 
Peter's, or would like to arrange collection of your certificates in person at another time, please 
do let Mrs Haskell know via the email address exams@st-peters.bournemouth.sch.uk by 
Wednesday 15th November. We would ask that you do not come into school to collect 
certificates at another time without arranging this with Mrs Haskell first, as there may not be 
anyone available to access the secure store where these are kept.  
 

Please can you complete this short Microsoft Form to let us know if you are planning to attend 
the certificate evening and we look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/5rLE8UzGYV  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Rosie Gould 

Deputy Headteacher 
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